Krystle Fedoretz

. A
From: Pegram, Kim /JC <pegram.kim@syncrude.com>
Sent: June-01-15 10:44 AM
To: Krystle Fedoretz
Subject: Lower Mann Lake
Attachments: County of St Paul.docx

Good morning Krystal

| am contacting you with regards to our property on Lower Mann Lake. We have a lot there, number 10, which is
assessed as lake front/lake view of which we have neither and would appreciate it if you would pass our grievance to
the local council on our behalf.

The Letter is attached.

Regards

Mr & Mrs Edward Pegram




County of 5t Paul
5015-49 Avenue
St Paul, Alberta
TOA 3A4

County of St Paul Reeve
County of St Paul Councilors
County of St Paul CAO

Dear Sirs
Re: Lower Mann Lake — Lot 10

1 am approaching the County of 5t Paul with a request to remove trees from the lake side that backs
onto our property. Our property has been assessed by your department as being lake front/lake view of
which we have neither. We would at least appreciate a lake view, in order to do that we would like to
remove the trees. | appreciate that this is environmental land, but we do not wish to build or to plant
any structure there and of course will make good by clearing away dead and cut down trees. We are
asking for special permission from the Council to do this.

To support our claim there is a property, to the left and down of our property, that is sitting on cleared
land all the way to the lake, and after speaking with Krystal Fedoretz this is in violation of your policies,
and may in fact not be known to your tax assessors. There are also properties to the far right of us that
have cleared to the lake.

The trees we wish to remove are approximately 100 feet wide which stretches the width of our
property.

Thank you so much.

Mr & Mrs E Pegram




